
N E WS A N D E V E N TS
Kia hiwa ra

Keeping you informed of news, announcements and 
opportunities, from around our rohe and the motu.

2023 in review 
Kia ora e te whānau,

The year is coming to a close and we wanted 
to look back on some of the year’s highlights. 
2023 was filled with many events and 
activities. This is a taste of what the last 
twelve months have looked like. 

January: Mana Rangatahi wānanga and our waka Te Haeata 

February: Welcome to  
General Manager Darren Ngaru King  

February: Whakapapa Wānanga at Te Hora Marae

January: Mana Rangatahi wānanga in Havelock 

March: Tuna Wānanga at Rotoiti
March: Whakapapa Wānanga in Wellington
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April: Kaimahi at Rotomairewhenua – Blue Lake April: Rotomairewhenua – Blue Lake

May: Kiwi relocation to Rotoiti May: Kaumātua Lunch in Nelson 

June: Kai Ngātahi in Auckland
June: Kai Ngātahi in Auckland

July: Mana Rangatahi in WairauJuly: Mana Rangatahi

2

D EC E M B E R 2023



August: Paepae Wānanga in Wairau
September: Tuna harvest at Rotoiti

September: Whānau Fun Day in Whakatū
September: AGM in Whakatū

October: Heaphy Track reopening at Karamea 
October: Heaphy Track reopening at Karamea 

November: Kai Ngātahi in Whanganui November: Kai Ngātahi in Whanganui 
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Meri Kirihimete
Kia ora whānau!

Ngāti Apa ki te Rā Tō Trusts would like to 
wish you and your whānau a joyous and safe 
Christmas season filled with warmth, laughter, 
and the embrace of loved ones. From all of us 
here at Ngāti Apa ki te Rā Tō Trusts, may your 
holidays be merry and bright.

Noho ora mai,

The Ngāti Apa ki te Rā Tō kaimahi

Grants and 
Scholarships
Our Education Grants, Trades Training 
Grants, and Scholarships are now open  
for applications.

For registered members pursuing tertiary 
education or embarking on trades training or 
apprenticeships, the Trust’s Education Grant 
programme is here to lend a helping hand via:

Education Grants: Supporting members in their 
tertiary studies for the year 2024.

Trades Training Grants: A boost for members 
venturing into trades or navigating apprenticeships.

Additionally, the Trust is offering three 
scholarships, each offering $5,000 annually 
towards course fees and an additional $1,000 for 
course materials and/or travel per annum, lasting 
up to three years.

Kath Hemi Huia Kaimanawa Scholarship:  
For those pursuing an undergraduate degree with a 
focus on te reo Māori.

Mangatāwhai Pakihi Scholarship: Backing 
individuals pursuing an undergraduate degree in 
business or commerce.

Rotomairewhenua Taiao Scholarship: Encouraging 
the study of an undergraduate degree in the 
environmental field.

All applications must be submitted by 5.00pm 
on Monday 15 January 2024. For additional 
information and to apply, visit our website  
www.ngatiapakiterato.iwi.nz and click Grants  
and Scholarships.

Don’t miss this opportunity to invest in your 
education and future!

Upcoming  
events – 
save the dates!
Kai Ngātahi 
Sunday 25 February 2024, Christchurch,  
venue TBC

Te Ipukarea 
Friday 1 and Saturday 2 March 2024, Picton 

Kaumātua Ball 
Friday 15 March 2024, Te Hora Marae,  
Canvastown 

The Ngāti Apa ki te Rā Tō 
office will be closed from 
Friday 22 December 
until Friday 5 January.

Office closure 
over Christmas 
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